
 

 

Friday 26th February 2021 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

World Book Day is upon us! This year it is due to take place on Thursday 4th March, 

however we have decided to move it to Thursday 11th March when we are able 

to welcome all children back to participate together.  

 

We have chosen to have a whole school focus on the story ‘The World Made a 

Rainbow’ by Michelle Robinson, a lovely book about hope and resilience. Written 

in lockdown, it is all about a family making a rainbow for their window.  

 

Children will spend the day, taking part in lots of activities all about the story and 

making rainbows displays to decorate our school.  

 

Children may come into school dressed as brightly coloured as possible on 

Thursday 11th March; the brighter and more colourful, the better!  

 

If you have any questions, please give me a message on Dojo. I look forward to 

seeing you all in your brightly coloured rainbow clothes very soon! 

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Miss Blotz 
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